
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 
 

Item 28, Report No. 31, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on September 26, 2017. 
 
 
 
28 STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING (WARD 2) 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Carella, dated September 19, 2017: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella. 
 
Whereas, the residents in the Stone Palace Way and Royal Pine Avenue area have expressed 
concerns with respect to speeding and are requesting a community meeting to discuss possible 
resolutions 
 
It Is therefore recommended: 
 

1.  That appropriate staff be directed to attend a future evening meeting convened by the 
local councillor with the residents to discuss their concerns. 

 
Attachments 
 
None 

 
 


